
Our university 
finances the 
arms trade!

Come to the next 
CAAT GROUP meeting

What can I do?
Email the university’s 
finance director to 
express your concerN
(								        )

When: 
Where: 

Get involved:
Email: universities@caat.org.uk 

Web: universities.caat.org.uk 
FB: Campaign Against Arms Trade  

    Universities Network
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1. �Type out the information for your university/
event. Adding information about what these 
companies do will make the leaflet more 
powerful. Print out and stick on. 
The box size is 7.5 cm by 5.5 cm for an A5 leaflet  
(and 11 cm by 8 cm  for an A4 poster.)

2. �Add in the relevant email addresses  
(in the ‘what can I do’ box)

3. �If your group has it’s own Facebook page etc, 
then stick that over the bottom ‘get involved’ 
box.

4. �If relevant, print doubled sided  
with the FAQs on the back.


